
  

 

Disclaimer: 

The information contained within this publication has been prepared by a third party commissioned by 
Australian Meat Processor Corporation Ltd (AMPC).  It does not necessarily reflect the opinion or position of 

AMPC.  Care is taken to ensure the accuracy of the information contained in this publication.  However, 
AMPC cannot accept responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of the information or opinions 
contained in this publication, nor does it endorse or adopt the information contained in this report. 

No part of this work may be reproduced, copied, published, communicated or adapted in any form or by 
any means (electronic or otherwise) without the express written permission of Australian Meat Processor 
Corporation Ltd. All rights are expressly reserved. Requests for further authorisation should be directed to 
the Chief Executive Officer, AMPC, Suite 1, Level 5, 110 Walker Street North Sydney NSW. 

QCMPA PROJECTS 2017- 2020 

Project Report Reference: 2019-1056 Facilitation of the QCMPA Network FY 
February 2017 – FY February 2020    
 
Date: 30 March 2023 
 
Benefit for Industry 

QCMPA believes that these projects have formed an integral part of the 

learning and education of not only the business owners but also of the 

staff involved. Projects like these that are supported by AMPC give the 

small slaughterhouse operators an opportunity to grow and gain 

education in the small- scale business they operate. In some instances 

business owners close the business to enable them to attend these 

project which indicates the importance placed on these events by these 

business owners.  
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